
 

 

Plant so your own heart will grow ~Hafiz~ 
 

  

Updates 
  

APD (All Points Bulletin) RECOVERED 
Heather’s lovely container has been recovered. A SGC member and 
Goodnow Librarian had the arrangement and container.  
 
Please remember to pick up your floral arrangement when your week 
is finished. We all know life happens…if you are unable to do so, 
please arrange pickup with the SGC member who follows you. 
 
Thank you!  

 

 

  

 

MEMBERS 
• Jeanne Lucey update and new address: 

Kaffee talked to Jeanne last week. She sounded very good and very determined. 
Her goal is to learn to walk with a walker before she goes home. And now that she is 
getting daily physical therapy, she is making great progress. She hopes to be home 
in a couple of weeks. 

Life Care Center of Nashoba Valley 
191 Foster St., Littleton, MA 01460 

 
• Marion Tratnyek has moved. Here's her new address: 

Concord Park, Apt. 202 
68 Commonwealth Ave. 

Concord, MA 01742 
New phone: 978-402-0045 

If needed, emails can be sent to her daughter Valerie, at  
manlicktratnyek@yahoo.com 

  

  

 

A Note from Membership 
 

April is Membership Renewal Month 
 
Start thinking about: 

• What committee you would like to be on. 
• What month you would like to serve on Hospitality. 
• What month/week you would like to sign up for Library 

Flowers. 
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